
	
TODAY	 	 Sunday	14th	July		 	
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
11.00am	 	 All-Age	Worship	with	Colin	&	Nicola	
3.30pm	 	 Page	Park	Praise	–	see	inside	for	more	details	

2.00pm	 Load	at	the	Hall	
2.30pm		 Set	up	at	Page	Park	
3.00pm	 Band	in	the	Bandstand	
3.30pm	 Page	Park	Praise	
4.15pm	 Pack	up	&	return	equipment	to	the	Hall	
4.30pm	 Unload	and	put	away	at	the	Hall	

Monday	15th	July		 	
6.00pm	 	 Rainbows	(Last	Rainbows	before	Summer)	
	

Tuesday	16th	July	 	 	 	
10.00am	 	 Cell	Group	at	the	Hall	with	Pat	&	Arnold	Tilling	
6.45pm	 	 Young	People’s	Band	Practice		
8.00pm	 	 Senior	Band	Practice	

Wednesday	17th	July	 	 	 	
3.30,	5.30	&	7.30pm	 Slimming	World	
6.30pm	 A	combined	Wednesday	Cell	Group	Social	Event	at		

at	the	home	of	Linda	&	Kelvin	

Thursday	18th	July	 	
10.30am	 		 “Meet	&	Greet”	
12.30pm	 	 Lunch	Club	
2.00pm	 	 Friendship	Club		
6.45pm	 	 Singing	Company	Practice		
7.30pm	 	 Songster	Practice	

Friday	19th	July	 	 	
7.30,	9.30	&	11.30am		 Slimming	World	
6.00pm	 	 Friday	Club	Cinema	Trip	(Last	Club	before	Summer)	

Saturday	20th	July	
10.00am-12.00pm	 Coffee	Morning		

Sunday	21st	July		 	
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
11.00am	 	 All-Age	Worship	with	Colin	&	Nicola	
5.00pm	 	 Word	on	the	Third		with	Colin	&	Nicola	

	

	
	
	
	
	

	
Majors	Colin	&	Nicola	Hylton-Jones		
Children’s	&	Family	Worker	Karen	Read	
21	Broad	Street,	Staple	Hill	BS16	5LN	
Hall	Telephone:	0117	9569733	
Corps	Officers:	0117	9565232	
Corps	Website:	www.staplehillsa.uk	

	
	

The	Weekly	Bulletin	for	Sunday	14th	July	2019	
	

Thank	you	to	Colin	who	produced	last	week’s	Weekly	Bulletin	whilst	I	was	
on	holiday	in	Bavaria.	So	just	to	confirm,	it	is	Colin	who	got	out	his	old	‘bone-
shaker’	bike	in	an	attempt	to	tone	his	muscular	flab	and	reduce	the	size	of	his	
spare	tyre!	However,	I	concur	with	his	advice	from	2	Thessalonians	3:13 that	
we	should	never	tire	of	doing	good	(See	what	he	did	with	tyre	&	tire?!). 
	

For	the	last	couple	of	weeks,	Kay	&	I	have	been	in	Southern	Germany	in	the	
Bavarian	Alps	with	Sara-Jayne,	Dom,	Kyli	&	our	2	grand-children	Robyn	&	
Rocco.	 Each	morning	 I	would	wake	 early	 and	 sit	 in	 the	 lounge	 reading	&	
looking	out	over	vast	mountains	 listening	 to	 the	distinct	 alpine	 cow	bells.	
Then	Robyn	would	come	in	and	ask	me	to	play	cars	with	her	which	we	would	
do	along	the	window	shelf	with	this	remarkable	backdrop	of	the	mountains.		
	

On	our	 final	evening,	we	were	walking	around	the	Alstadt	 in	the	centre	of	
Munich	 looking	 for	 a	 place	 for	 refreshment.	 Over	 the	 top	 of	 hundreds	 of	
people	enjoying	the	Bavarian	hospitality,	I	could	hear	music	from	one	of	the	
many	Churches.	My	curiosity	took	me	inside	to	find		a	service	in	full	flow	with	
a	young	voice	singing	the	following	words:	
	

When	I	look	into	Your	holiness,	When	I	gaze	into	Your	loveliness.	
When	all	things	that	surround	become	shadows	in	the	light	of	You.	

When	I've	found	the	joy	of	reaching	Your	heart,		
When	my	will	becomes	enthroned	in	Your	love,		

When	all	things	that	surround	become	shadows	in	the	light	of	You	
	

I	worship	You,	I	worship	You.	The	reason	I	live	is	to	worship	You	
	

What	greater	a	reminder	of	the	amazing	world	we	live	in	and	where	God	
has	placed	us	to	serve	him,	to	do	good	but	primarily	to	Worship	Him.	

	

Marc	Willetts.	Corps	Sergeant	Major	(07808	730706)	marckay83@gmail.com	



PAGE	PARK	PRAISE	BULLETIN:	TODAY	at	3.30pm	
The	weather	may	have	thwarted	us	last	month	but	it	looks	as	if	God	is	shining	
on	us	today	so	we	look	forward	to	a	great	afternoon	in	Page	Park.	We	have	a	
number	away	on	holiday,	so	please	join	in	and	help	as	you	have	done	recently	
in	loading,	carrying,	setting	up	&	putting	away	–	all	the	behind	the	scenes	are	
just	as	important	as	the	‘front	of	house’	activities	speaking	to	the	crowds	–	
your	practical	support	of	course,	under-pinned	by	your	prayers.	

2.00pm	 Load	at	the	Hall	
2.30pm		 Set	up	at	Page	Park	
3.00pm	 Band	in	the	Bandstand	
3.30pm	 Page	Park	Praise	
4.15pm	 Pack	up	&	return	equipment	to	the	Hall	
4.30pm	 Unload	and	put	away	at	the	Hall	

	

FELLOWSHIP	BULLETIN:		staplehillprayers@gmail.com	
Please	 pray	 for	 Aimee	 Bessex	 who	 needed	 Hospital	 treatment	 for	 a	 viral	
infection	while	on	holiday	in	Bulgaria.	She	is	now	home	but	very	weak.	
	

Thank	you	to	Pat,	Hilary	&	Hilton	who	have	shared	the	flowers	with	us	today	
in	memory	of	Edna	Baker.	
	

As	 Colin	 mentioned	 last	 week,	 after	 some	
consideration,	 it	has	been	decided	 to	 sell	 the	 Jubilee	
Road	quarters,	which	is	in	need	of	refurbishment	and	
move	to	Lyde	Green.	Colin,	Nicola,	Carys	&	Senan	have	
started	gradually	moving	to	the	new	quarters	and	will	
continue	to	do	so	over	the	coming	weeks.		Once	that	is	
completed,	we	will	then	be	preparing	56	Jubilee	Road	
for	sale.	As	many	of	us	know,	moving	house	can	be	a	traumatic	experience	so	
do	remember	 the	 family	over	 the	coming	weeks	as	 they	establish	another	
new	home.	If	you	can	help	in	any	way,	please	see	Colin,	Nicola	or	myself.  
	

Charlie	and	Harry	James	would	like	to	thank	everyone	who	has	given	their	
stretchy	plastic	bags	over	the	last	few	months.	As	it	is	school	holidays	coming	
up,	we	will	not	be	able	to	take	any	more	until	further	notice.	Thank	you	for	
helping	to	help	reduce	the	landfill	waste.		
	

FINANCE	BULLETIN:		
We	have	a	visit	 from	our	Regional	Auditor	on	Monday	
22nd	 &	 Tuesday	 23rd	 July.		 Would	 you	 please	 let	 the	
Finance	 Team	have	 any	 receipts,	 subs,	 registers,	 petty	
cash,	inventory's	etc.,	so	that	it	can	be	signed	off.  

CREAM	TEA	BULLETIN:		
On	Saturday	27th	July		between	3pm	&	6pm	there	is	an	open	invitation	at	the	
home	of	Mark	and	Debbie	Hatcliffe	for	a	Cream	Tea	in	aid	of	fundraising	for	
the	 Ukraine	 2020	 Mission	 of	 Hope	 that	 will	 see	 4	 of	 our	 members	
participating	in.	Please	use	the	sign	up	sheet	on	the	notice	board,	so	we	know	
roughly	how	many	to	cater	for.		
	

OPEN	MUSIC	NIGHTS	BULLETIN:	

	
Tuesday	23rd	July	at	8.00pm																	Thursday	25th	July	at	8.00pm	

	

SUMMER	CHILDREN’S	ACTIVITY	BULLETIN:		
From	Karen	Read,	our	Children’s	&	Family	Worker:		
“As	 last	 year	 was	 a	 success,	 I	 am	 going	 to	 be	 organising	 another	 activity	
morning	during	 the	 Summer	holidays	 for	 families	with	 children	aged	7	 and	
under.	The	Theme	this	year	is	-	"Building	on	rocks	and	sand"	-	the	wise	&	foolish	
man.	It	will	allow	us	to	keep	in	touch	with	our	families	over	the	summer	break,	
talk	a	bit	more	about	God	with	them,	encourage	them	to	access	other	activities	
we	do	(in	particular	Primary	&	Lighthouse	Club)	and	it	may	even	attract	new	
families.	 It	 will	 be	 on	 Wednesday	 28th	 August,	 10am	 -	 12noon	 and	 the	
parents/carers	will	need	to	stay	with	their	children	for	the	session.	If	you	are	
available	to	help	me	in	any	way,	I	would	really	appreciate	it.	I	know	that	some	
of	you	may	be	on	holiday	or	working	on	Wednesday	28th,	but	if	you	are	able	to	
help	either	in	the	preparation	or	setting	up	the	hall	the	day	before	then	that	
would	be	great.	I	will	be	advertising	it	in	all	the	mid-week	activities	before	they	
break	up	for	the	summer	holidays.	
	

I	will	let	you	know	more	in	the	next	few	weeks	but	if	you	could	let	me	know	if	
you	are	available	to	help	in	any	way,	then	I	know	what	to	be	working	with”.	
	

The	very	least	we	can	do	is	to	pray	for	God’s	blessing	on	Karen,	all	those	who	
will	help	her	and	for	every	child	and	adult	who	responds	to	the	invitation.	


